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The  is that the Pittwater Council "URBAN PLANNING" may be FLAWED for MANY
YEARS, 
So the ROUTE CAUSE may be AT NSW STATE GOVT ???
The Mona Street Site could be USED as a "RE-LOCATION SITE" for the Pittwater Palms
Retirement Village, that "Reports on Northern Beaches Council web-site" confirm it is
subject to Overland Flooding ?
HAVING SEEN the Pittwater Council staff give FALSE EVIDENCE to the Council
Meeting the "Cover-up" continued.
Sydney Water are proposing disposing of "Surplus Land" but the Pittwater Council
acquired land east of The High School to use as a "PARK". but is that ZONING
"improper?" and it should be a "Wildlife Corridor ?" going east to ?




